
 

Newbury Recreation Committee 

Minutes: June 6, 2022 

Newbury Town Hall 

12 Kent Way, Byfield, MA 01922 

Approved 
 

I. Meeting Called: 6:04pm 

Motion by Celine seconded by David B. Motion Passed. 

 

 Members Present:   Michael Volpone, Celine Muldowney, David Broll, Lucian Densmore, Alicia 

 Greco (Liaison to the Select Board), Cindy Currie (Council on Aging Representative) and Mark Sandt 

 Not present: Open Space Committee designee. 

 

 Guests: Jason Patrick Jon Vogel, Georgetown- Triton Youth Lacrosse representative.  Stratigo 

 Antonakas, RUSH New England Soccer Club. 

 

II.  Review and Vote on previous meeting minutes.  All outstanding previous meeting minutes, 

including May 2nd 2022 and May 23rd  2022 were motioned by Celine, seconded by David B. and 

approved. 

 

III. Bill Schedule:  

IV.  Correspondences: Michael was contacted by Joe Pawluck, representing Triton Youth 

Basketball regarding reserving the basketball court.  However, since a policy has not been 

approved by the Select Board, no reservations can be held.  Michael will inform Joe. 

 

Communication from the Assistant Town Collector  regarding the applications of Triton Youth 

Lacrosse and Georgetown Triton Youth Lacrosse. 

 

V. Old Business:   

Policy Handbook:  Awaiting feedback from Town Counsel  prior to approving to then forward to 

the Select Board. 

 



Master Plan:  Mark will contact Chris Huntress, athletic space designer/planner regarding 

creating a Master Plan for the recreational needs of the Town. 

 

Calendar:  David and Celine will complete the trainings for use of the on line scheduling ask 

calendar.   Once the okay is provided by the vendor, the Committee will ask current users to 

submit application both on line and in paper form.  Jon Vogel offered to run a beta test for us. 

 

Fencing on north side of basketball court:  It was suggested that the committee consider a split 

rail fence instead of chain linked fence. It was agreed that style of fencing would serve the 

intended purpose. Mark motioned and David B. seconded  At the committee allocate the 

necessary funds for the Town’s DPW to install said fencing at their earliest convenience.  

Approved. 

 

Jon Vogel asked if a drop box or storage space could be created to assist the local recreational 

team’s storage concerns.  Further discussion to be had, after talking with DPW. 

 

VI. New Business:  

 

Michael reminded current members that if they are interested on continuing on the Committee to 

submit their letter of interest. 

 

Next Meeting to be scheduled, location is Newbury Town Hall, 12 Kent Way, Byfield, MA. at 6:00pm 

 

Meeting Adjourned 7:16pm. (Motioned by Mark., Seconded by David B.; Motion Approved). 

 

 

 

 


